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He Draws the Hungry!

Over the past few months, the flow of visitors to the church and new contacts nearly came to 
a complete stop as people became reluctant to be with crowds and restrictions were 
imposed on every facet of life. We are so grateful that over the past month, we have seen a 
turn in this trend and new people are coming to our services. God’s faithfulness is truly 
amazing! 


One of those visitors over the past month was a backslider who had been away from God for 
four years. As she responded to the moving of the Spirit her first Sunday here, God refilled 

her with the Holy Ghost and she rejoices today 
in her renewed relationship with God. 


My family was blessed to have a time of 
fellowship with a Cypriot family one Sunday 
which opened a door to witness to several of 
those at the table. We cherish every 
opportunity God gives to share the Truth of His 
Word with those who are hungry and searching 
for hope. Please help us pray for this family 
that the seed of the Word will take root in their 
lives. 


As always, we sincerely thank you for your 
faithfulness and sacrifice in giving and in prayer.  God bless each of you! 


Visit our website at www.gospeltogreece.com to connect with us on social media.
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